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ORACLE DATABASE TECHNOLOGY ENHANCEMENT TRAINING

To: Regional Directors
Schools Division/City Superintendents
Heads, Public Secondary Schools

1. The Oracle (Philippines) Corporation in collaboration with this Department
shall conduct the 5-week on-line Oracle Database Technology Enhancement
Training from August 20 to September 21, 2007.

2. The training aims to enhance the skills of the pilot teachers on database
technology for integration into the high school curriculum in preparation for the
implementation of the DepED-Oracle Database Technology Program.

3. Participants in the aforecited training are the fifty-six (56) teachers from the
thirty (30) pilot public high schools of the Program who have participated in the
pre-institute trainings in October 2006 and January 2007. The list of pilot schools
and teachers is enclosed in DepED Memorandum No. 438, s. 2006.

4. To ensure the effective conduct of the on-line enhancement training, the
school heads are requested to provide the pilot teachers access to computers with
connectivity during school days from 5 pm to 7 pm for the duration of the training.

S. For inquiries and information, contact Ms. Maria Victoria D. Abcede, BSE,
DepED Central Office, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City, tel. nos. (02) 632-7586 and 632-
1361 to 70 local 2165.

6. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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